- 10 -
Attachment to Document No. 09/XIV/053


Supplementary information on STARS

IARU Region 3 Conference/WG-1

October 13th, 2009

 We had a meeting of STARS members (JA1DM/convener, ZL2AZ, HL1FB, VR2XGE, and JA1CJP as secretary) attending this conference.
We discussed several ideas to promote amateur radio in developing countries、and agreed to further study following ideas through e-mail discussion

1.  Invite some key person for amateur radio promotion to HAM radio events, for example JARL Ham Fair in Tokyo.

2.  Find out some suitable countries to promote amateur radio through surveillance of the national situation. Some surveillance results are available in ZL2AZ report.

3.  Send out a voluntary team of radio amateurs wishing to operate from a target country for demonstration and education on Amateur radio.
4.  Once several radio amateurs are licensed, it might be effective to use their communications capability for the benefit of local community, for example, in charity events to demonstrate amateur radio to the public.

5.  We heard Laos is requesting Amateur Radio Regulator course to IARU. If this course is realized, STARS project can follow up the course by assisting newly licensed radio amateurs with provision of used radio equipment for operation.

 STARS will continue further study and discuss those ideas after this conference, and will take action to promote amateur radio.
____________________
